
 

TOWN OF ADDISON BOARD OF REVIEW   May 23, 2022 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER: The Town of Addison Board of Review was called to order at 6:00 p.m.  

to hear property owner’s objections to their assessments.  The meeting notice was reviewed, 

followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.  This meeting has been properly noticed. 

 

ROLL CALL: Members present: Bob Bingen, Jeff Infalt, Ron Hefter, Gary Karnitz, Dan Wolf,  

Clerk Wendy Fairbanks.  Nick Laird of Associated Appraisal Consultants was also present.   

 

Motion by Karnitz to appoint Bob Bingen to serve as Chairman.  Seconded by Wolf.  

Motion carried. 

 

Motion by Hefter to appoint Gary Karnitz to serve as Vice-Chairman.  Seconded by Infalt. 

Motion carried. 

 

The Board of Review members present that have completed the training requirement specified in  

Wis. Statute 70.46(4) are Ron Hefter, Dan Wolf, Jeff Infalt and Wendy Fairbanks.   

 

Nick Laird of Associated Appraisal Consultants presented the 2022 Assessment Roll and stated 

there was one inquiry received from Kreilkamp Trucking during the Open Book period.  No 

changes were made during the Open Book period.  Open Book was held on Monday, May 9, 

2022, with phone, email, or internet video conferencing options. 

 

There are no appointments for objections to assessments today. 

 

There were no walk-in objections.     

 

After hearing no objections to assessments, motion by Hefter to adjourn.  Seconded by Karnitz.  

Motion carried to adjourn the 2022 Board of Review at 8:02 p.m. 

 

 

 

         Wendy Fairbanks, Clerk 

         Town of Addison 

 

 


